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Week ending 25th March  

Hi everyone, 

 This week, the Reception chil-

dren have been learning about 

how they can be Eco-Heroes. 

Each class was challenged to 

come up with ways that they 

could help save the planet at 

home and at school such as turn-

ing off lights, saving water, lit-

ter-picking and recycling as much   

rubbish as possible. We made 

posters to encourage others to 

think about the environment too. 

In maths lessons, we have used 

our  addition and subtraction 

skills to solve every day prob-

lems. We have used pan scales to 

investigate the weight of differ-

ent items from around the class-

room. We also measured the 

length and height of things, in-

cluding our friends. 

On Friday, the children enjoyed 

Superhero themed games and 

the weather was perfect for lots 

of outdoor play and a beautiful 

Spring walk.  

 Thank you for the amazing     

Superhero vehicles sent in so 

far. We look forward to seeing 

even more next week! Superhero 

Day now next Friday and don’t 

forget we finish at 2.25p.m.     
 

The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 
 

Each child has completed their 

own unique portrait of The 
Queen to mark her Platinum 

Jubilee Year. Should you wish 

for this art to be put on to a tea 
towel or mug as a special   

Souvenir, please complete and 

return the form by the date  
given. School  

receives a donation for each  

order placed.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we celebrated 

the  

Birthday of 

Theo Hulcombe-Power. 

To all the ‘Super’ Mums out there 

(and that means all of you), we 

hope you like receiving your  

special surprise card on Sunday. 

Your little Superheroes think the 

world of you and they want to say 

‘Thank you’ for all the little things 

as well as the big things you do for 

them each and every day. You are 

all our heroes! 

 


